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1st July 2024  
 

Dear Families,  
 

Moving up day, staff changes and class structure  
 

I am writing to inform you that this Thursday, 4th of July, will be our Transition Day. On this 
day, children will have the opportunity to spend an hour with their new class teacher in their 
new classroom space, if they are moving.  
  
With this in mind, I would like to share the news that Mrs Harris will be leaving us in July to 
take up a new role at Ilsham Academy. We want to thank her so much for all her hard work 
and dedication to the children during her time at All Saints Marsh and wish her all the best for 
the future.   
  
This means there will be a new teacher in Courtney class: Miss Paige Grimes, an experienced 
teacher joining us from Ilsham Academy. I know you will welcome her as warmly as you 
welcomed me last September, and she is really looking forward to becoming part of the All 
Saints Marsh family.  
  
Next year, will see some changes in the classroom structure due to pupil numbers and fluidity 
across the school. The class setup for next year will be as follows:   
  
Forde Class - Reception, Year One, and Year Two - Miss Perry Bates.   
  
Courtney class - Year Three and Four – Miss Grimes   
  
Templer - Year Five and Six - Mrs Mott and Miss Blakesley.   
  
This is a change from this year where we had to split some year groups, and we are happy 
that all children will be in a set year group with their teachers and peers.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for 
your continued support.  
  
Sincerely,  
  

Liam O’Sullivan  

 

Headteacher  

 
 


